
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 2, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Southwestern Black Bean and Cheese Burrito  

 Charbroiled Hamburger  

 Salad Bar  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Eric Escobedo    

 

1. On Monday, we will announce the winners of the first weekly prize drawings for $5 for 

Kids. If you didn’t get your donations in this week, don’t worry! We still three more 

weeks of fundraising and three more prize drawings to participate in. This weekend, ask 

your family, friends and neighbors for $5 donations to support our school.  

 

2. Do you want to go on a field trip to a tropical paradise and walk through beautifully 

maintained gardens?  See plants from around the world including banana trees, palm 

trees, and a giant century plant?   Look for turtles and koi in the two large indoor ponds 

complete with streams and waterfalls?  Well then join the Gurrie Green Team tomorrow 

on our annual trip to the Garfield Park Conservatory.  The bus leaves Gurrie at 9:30 sharp 

and will return by 12:30.  See Mr. Eigel or Mrs. Kowynia for a permission slip and 

confirm your spot on this awesome trip. 

 

3. Winter Sports photos will be held immediately after school on Monday February 5
th 

in 

the gym all individuals should be dressed in their uniforms for photos.  Cheerleading will 

take their photo first followed by Wrestling, Volleyball and Basketball. You should 

receive a photo form from your coaches.  Please see your coaches if you have any 

questions. 

 

4. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 grade lunch period 

and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any questions see Mrs. 

Pedersen.  

 

5. Sharing the Love Back Community Event: Jimmy Johns will be donating 15% of the net 

sales to Gurrie on Thursday, February 8
th

 from 4-8 pm at the LaGrange Road location.  

 

6. Do you like jolly ranchers? Do you like bracelets? Then buy a Jolly Rancher bracelet! 

Buy them for your friends or just for yourself. They are both delicious and fashionable. 

Get yours for $1 at lunch. There is Limited supply so buy yours soon! 

 

7. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting immediately after school 

today until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets 



and chromebooks. Check out the Google Classroom page for additional character 

resources.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz with any questions.  See you after school! 

 

8. The wrestling team had their second home meet against an experienced Glenside Middle 

School team.  Luka Tomich made easy work of his opponent with another season pin in 

the second period.  Benny Silva was able to wrestle up against his opponent, showed his 

aggressiveness, and also walked out with a pin.  Finally, Rolland Connelly had the match 

of the night, just edging out his opponent by fighting off his back in the final seconds 

with a 4-3 victory.  Overall, huge improvements have shown as the team is about to enter 

the last stretch of their season and all of it will be tested at the end of the month with the 

regional tournament.  Keep raising the intensity and good luck the rest of the season." 

 

 

 

 

 


